
July 6, 2023

To: Academy of Engineering & Advanced Manufacturing Students & Families

From: Brian Pittman, Principal

Subject: Academy Coordinator

I hope all of our students and families are enjoying a great summer break!

The purpose of this communication is to share with you our excitement that a new Academy
Coordinator has been named. As you know, Ms. Cadavid left AFHS at the end of the 2022-2023 school
year. We are excited that Ms. Gretchen Krueger will be joining the AOE team in the role of Academy
Coordinator.

Many of you already knowMs. Krueger as one of our counselors at Apex Friendship High. She brings
to this role a wealth of experience in working with students to build experiences that translate into
meaningful opportunities. At each school she’s served, Ms. Krueger has implemented dynamic
programs that enhanced the experience of students. Her considerable knowledge about our Academy
of Engineering & Advanced Manufacturing is considerable. We are excited for her leadership with this
program!

Ms. Krueger will be back on campus starting in August and will be working to meet and seek feedback
from AOE students and families as we chart a path forward for our academy.

If you have questions in the meantime, please feel free to reach out to me (bpittman@wcpss.net) or to
Assistant Principal Tamuri Basaldu (tbasaldu@wcpss.net).

We are looking forward to an incredible year for AOE!!
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